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Arizona Department of Housing 
2024 Information Bulletin 

REGARDING PROGRAMS:  Rental Development 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  State Housing Trust Funds (SHTF) 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 62-24 
 ISSUED: September 6, 2024 
 RE: SUSPENDED FY2024 SHTF 4% LIHTC with Workforce Housing Units 

NOFA 

The Arizona Department of Housing has suspended the 4% LIHTC with Workforce Housing 
Units Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) released on January 11, 2024, as amended on 
March 22, 2024, June 4, 2024, and August 5, 2024 for Rental Projects. 

This NOFA has been suspended indefinitely. All application fees received under the NOFA will 
be returned. All applicants will be individually contacted.  

If this NOFA is re-issued, new applications and fees will be required at that time.  

For questions related to this NOFA, please contact: 
Melanie Brewer, Rental Programs Administrator 
melanie.brewer@azhousing.gov or 602.771.1031 
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